Delivered-To: jandrews@gwi.net

Received: (qmail 57090 invoked from network); 3 Jan 2007 21:33:32 -0000

Received: from exprod5mx146.postini.com (HELO psmtp.com) (64.18.0.178)

  by mx.gwi.net with SMTP; 3 Jan 2007 21:33:32 -0000

Received: from source ([24.39.54.205]) by exprod5mx146.postini.com ([64.18.4.10]) with SMTP;


Wed, 03 Jan 2007 14:33:28 MST

X-MimeOLE: Produced By Microsoft Exchange V6.5

Content-class: urn:content-classes:message

MIME-Version: 1.0

Content-Type: multipart/mixed;


boundary="----_=_NextPart_001_01C72F7E.68E0DB2E"

Subject: Jan. 10 Meeting

Date: Wed, 3 Jan 2007 16:30:37 -0500

Message-ID: <7CC59828CEF7244C80E9C4E17A4A704D321FCF@webmail.sacomaine.org>

X-MS-Has-Attach: yes

X-MS-TNEF-Correlator: 

Thread-Topic: Jan. 10 Meeting

Thread-Index: AccvfmiJQ9Lk2TN9Qde7IzmKRMrmnA==

From: "Bob Hamblen" <BHamblen@sacomaine.org>

To: <a.shields@roadrunner.com>,


<runnar@gwi.net>,


<BGulli@ci.scarborough.me.us>,


<dblanchette@eliotme.org>,


<dletellier@biddefordmaine.org>,


"Harry Tomah \(Business Fax\)" <IMCEAFAX-Harry+20Tomah+40+2B1+20+28207+29+20646-2935@sacomaine.org>,


<jgailey@southportland.org>,


<jandrews@gwi.net>,


<jkline@maine.rr.com>,


<mwc@kennebunk.maine.org>,


<shuntress@comcast.net>,


<workmanconsult@comcast.net>,


<terrence@terrafirmalandarch.com>,


<flora434@verizon.net>

X-pstn-levels:     (S:99.90000/99.90000 R:95.9108 P:95.9108 M:97.0282 C:98.6951 )

Greetings from sunny Saco. Hope you all enjoyed the holidays. A few items for consideration prior to the Jan. 10 meeting:

-- Could each Board member come up with a current list of selectmen/councilors, town/city manager, and conservation commission members, if your community has such a thing?

-- Please advise as to the date of your town meeting, assuming your town has one. Also, is there a finance or budget committee that considers issues such as the ETMD annual dues? If so, have dates been set for meeting(s) of this committee? In short, the ETMD needs to get dues information out to these groups, soon. Knowing what deadlines may exist would be a great help.

-- There was mention at the Dec. 13 meeting of inviting alternates to the Jan. 10 meeting. Please extend this invitation to your alternate.

-- One of the issues that ETMD was focusing on in late 2004 was strategic planning. Find attached documents reflecting that process. Must be the new year -- I'm feeling the need to strategize, set goals, consider where we've been and where we're going, etc. All ideas welcome!

-- At the June 14, 2006 meeting, the 9 voting Board members in attendance voted 6-3 to extend ETMD's relationship with Steve Workman by one year, and during that year to put out an RFP for consulting services, open to all including Steve, in order to "test the market," so to speak. The time has come to develop the RFP, and consider whether a subcommittee should be formed to receive and screen proposals and to conduct interviews. Discussion on this point on Jan. 10.

I'm sure I haven't covered all the bases. If you have additional items for discussion prior to or on Jan. 10, please feel free. Thanks, and see you next week.

